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I oppose making in-person voting on election day the standard for conducting an 

election.  This measure will make it more difficult for voters to vote.  Mail-in voting is 

very safe and allows everyone in Oregon to vote.  Please do not implement in-person 

voting and keep the voting system the way it is currently. 

 

Thank you. 


